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I am really disturbed by the changes you are wanting to implement which will greatly
hinder free speech for our wonderful doctors! They need to be free to be true to their own
beliefs and values. That is what we appreciate about them. PLEASE do not silence them in
this way. Allow them to be true to themselves. This is Australia. We value free speech
here.

I look forward to your reply.

-- 
Kind Regards,
Robyn Murray
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